
www.sheppardmullin.com

Events

Sheppard Mullin's Satellite Reception

Baby Wale, Washington, DC United States
03.19.2024
 

Sheppard Mullin's Telecom Team invites you for drinks and 
hors d'oeuvres during Satellite 2024.
We look forward to hosting you at Baby Wale on March 19, 2024,
across the street from the Walter E. Washington Convention Center.

Wine, cocktails & hors d’oeuvres will be served.

CLICK HERE TO REGISTER

Details: 

Tuesday, March 19, 2024
5:00 p.m. - 7:00 p.m. ET

Baby Wale
1124 9th Street, NW
Washington, DC 20001
Website | Directions

Questions? Please contact Felicia Cammock via email.
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